
Dear Parents/Carers, 

To support people during this latest lockdown, the government have offered an increase of data 

allowances for young people who: 

 Do not have fixed broadband at home 

 Cannot afford additional data 

 Cannot access face-to-face education 

This is currently on offer to mobile phone users on these networks: 

 Three 

 Smarty 

 Virgin Mobile 

 EE 

 Tesco Mobile 

 Sky mobile 

Please follow this link https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfb4z9PR2pkU0gQ8jK8z2M-

q1IZdnGiHwv_sf7H1nSSV8OVng/viewform to give us the information we need to apply for this data 

increase on your behalf. The survey will close on Sunday night to enable us to order the data for you 

as quickly as possible. 

In addition, the government have also offered a limited number of 4G routers for students in receipt 

of pupil premium or free school meals. If one of these would be helpful, please email 

agadmin@allertongrange.com no later than noon on Friday and we shall place a request for the 

equipment. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Michaela Child 

Assistant Headteacher 
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